
From: Amanda Walston
To: Aaron Murphy; Tom Nevins; Kim Allen; Karanne Gonzalez-Harless; Jim Svensson; Richard Shattuck; Gina Buskirk;

Gina M. Buskirk; Joe Phillips
Subject: FW: Documents Requested by Planning Commission
Date: Tuesday, September 11, 2018 2:12:00 PM

Please see the email below, forwarded from Jim Bolger. Due to file sizes, I have included Dropbox
links (below in blue) for each of the documents indicated in Jim’s email.
 
 
Thank you,
 
Amanda Walston
Clerk of the Hearing Examiner and Planning Commission
Kitsap County Department of Community Development
(360) 337-5777 ext.3132
619 Division St MS 36
Port Orchard WA  98366
 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC DISCLOSURE:  This e-mail account is public domain.  Any correspondence from or to this e-mail account may be a
public record.  Accordingly, this e-mail, in whole or in part, may be subject to disclosure pursuant to RCW 42.56, regardless of any claim
of confidentiality or privilege asserted by an external party.

 
 
 

From: Robyn Readwin On Behalf Of Jim Bolger
Sent: Tuesday, September 11, 2018 1:37 PM
To: Amanda Walston <awalston@co.kitsap.wa.us>
Cc: Louisa Garbo <lgarbo@co.kitsap.wa.us>; Dave Ward <dward@co.kitsap.wa.us>; Liz Williams
<lwilliam@co.kitsap.wa.us>; Darren Gurnee <dgurnee@co.kitsap.wa.us>; Peter Best
<pbest@co.kitsap.wa.us>
Subject: Documents Requested by Planning Commission
 
Dear Planning Commission,
 
Attached please find the documents requested by the Planning Commission on September 4
regarding Commissioner Gonzalez-Harless’ 8/31/2018 letter to Director Garbo and the Director’s
9/4/2018 response.  The documents are provided in two attachments:
 

Commissioner Gonzalez-Harless’ letter, public document request (PDR), and the PDR
response documents.  (371 pages)  Dropbox link to Gonzalez-Harless PDR +
Documents.pdf
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Director Garbo’s email and DCD’s response to issues raised regarding the George’s
Corner amendment.  (34 pages) Dropbox link to Gonzalez-Harless PDR - DCD
Response.pdf

 
While it is appreciated that you are interested in trying to gain a full perspective of the proposed
amendments, at this time the Department believes the amendment process and the existing record
before the Planning Commission are code compliant and adequate for the Planning Commission to
provide recommendations on the docket of proposed amendments. 
 

Given that the Commission has only the September 18th meeting to complete deliberations on the
remaining four amendments and adopt Findings of Fact, the Department recommends deliberations
remain focused on only the specific facts relevant to the proposed amendments and the review of
the attached materials should be considered optional.
 
I will be including some time at the September 18 meeting, prior to resuming your deliberations, to
discuss if and how you may want to consider the attached information more fully.  Perhaps we can
reserve a future meeting where we can have a broader discussion of the County’s Comprehensive
Plan amendment process. I think going through an “after action exercise” would be worthwhile.
 
Thanks for your service.
 
Sincerely,
 
Jim Bolger
Assistant Director
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